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Dear Parent/Carer 

With the weather becoming warmer please could you ensure that your child remembers to 

bring in a refillable water bottle daily. 

It is also important that students have their inhalers on them at all times, especially during 

Games lessons when outside.  

The students need to prepare properly so that they protect their skin from damage by the 
sun.  Please support and reinforce at home what we tell the students at school about 
sensible precautions against sun burn, i.e. that they should use the shaded areas provided, 
wear a sun hat and sunglasses, apply high factor sun cream on all exposed skin regularly 
throughout the day and make good use of the water stations we provide.   
 
Please also support us by sending your child to school with a hat, sunglasses, a water bottle 
and sun cream even if the weather is cloudy. 
 
We are unable to provide any allergy/hay fever medication to the students.  Please could you 
therefore ensure that any medication is taken before arriving at school. 
 

Kind regards, 

Clare Leach 

Medical Officer  

 


